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CICP Communicates

Welcome to the latest edition of CICP Communicates!

"CICP Communicates" is a Department of Health Care Policy & Financing (Department)
publication providing information on Colorado Indigent Care Program (CICP) policy,
trainings and meetings. 

Thank you for your interest!

Uniform Application Version 0.5

There were a couple coding errors identified in Version 0.4 of the Uniform
Application. Please download Version 0.5 at your earliest convenience. As has
been expressed with previous applications over the years, it is a good
practice to download a new version of the application off the CICP Provider
Information website every now and then to ensure you are using the most
recent version. The Department would recommend doing this at least once
every two weeks. The Special Financing Division can update the CICP
Provider Information website much quicker than we can get Newsletters out,
so it is possible that new versions of the application are available a few days
before the newsletter is cleared to be sent. 

If you identify any issues with the Uniform Application, please send an email
to hcpf_CICPCorrespondence@state.co.us with screenshots of the issue or a
de-identified version of the Excel application so that the Department can
investigate the issue.

CICP Inbox

The CICP email address has been updated to hcpf_CICPCorrespondence@state.co.us.
Please update your email address lists to use the new address and remove the old one.
 

Quick Links

CICP Information

Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs)

U.S. Citizenship and Immigration
Services SAVE

Sign Up for HCPF Emails

Department's COVID-19 Webpage

Provider and Stakeholder Resource
Center

Member Messaging Center

HCPF 2019-20 Annual Report

Program Improvement Advisory
Committee

Getting Health Care Coverage through

mailto:hcpf_CICPCorrespondence@state.co.us
mailto:hcpf_CICPCorrespondence@state.co.us
https://www.colorado.gov/hcpf/cicp
https://www.colorado.gov/pacific/hcpf/cicp-provider-faqs
https://www.uscis.gov/save
https://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/manage/optin?v=001HfxrbpGNWZ0lZnPp6t3PG2s9XPNl8ZvgFdjsKvSnhIy8z9JmHyp6DeoLJ3saT6x0SeqRR1ub149uoXxe1ok4jTzfMSQ0BN7S5vcLiRO7gdY%3D
https://hcpf.colorado.gov/COVID
https://www.colorado.gov/pacific/hcpf/accountable-care-collaborative-phase-ii-provider-and-stakeholder-resource-center
https://hcpf.colorado.gov/accountable-care-collaborative-phase-ii%E2%80%94member-messaging-resource-center
https://hcpf.colorado.gov/sites/hcpf/files/HCPF Annual Report 2019-20.pdf
https://hcpf.colorado.gov/accountable-care-collaborative-program-improvement-advisory-committee


Health First Colorado and Child Health
Plan Plus

​Contact the CICP inbox.

https://cdhs.colorado.gov/find-behavioral-health-help
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